
  
 

 

 

Statement 

Date 17-12-2020 

STATEMENT ON ROAD CLOSURES AND TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT AT HARPER LANE, RADLETT 

Phase C of the improved traffic management works at Harper Lane in Radlett is currently underway.  
This includes the final tarmac surfacing of the carriageway at the junction of Harper Lane and 
Watling Street. 

In order for this to be completed, it will be necessary to close Watling Street, in addition to Harper 
Lane, to enable the works to take place safely and comply with traffic management regulations.   

Watling Street will therefore be closed to vehicular traffic from 00.01 on January 23rd 2021 to 23.59 
on January 24th 2021.  These dates are confirmed, however should exact closure times change, this 
will be made public. 

A diversion plan will be made available in due course at 
https://harperlaneroadclosure.bloorhomes.com/ 

Bloor Homes is working closely with Hertfordshire County Council to ensure that disruption and 
congestion is kept to a minimum for the duration of the works.  A diversion will be in place during 
the road closure.    

Bloor Homes is aware of the disruption the road closure will caused to residents and businesses of 
Harper Lane and Radlett and we apologise for the inconvenience caused during these necessary road 
closures.   
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